
 
 

 

PARENT INFORMATION ON REPRODUCTIVE HEALTH AND DISEASE 

EDUCATION 
 
Bay District Schools Reproductive Health and Disease Education opt-out process, in compliance 

with Florida Statute F.S. 1003.42(3), allows parents, through written request to the school 

principal, to be exempt from the teaching of reproductive health or any disease, including 

HIV/AIDS, its symptoms, development, and treatment.  

 

Florida HB 545 acknowledges parent's rights to review the instructional materials related to 

reproductive health and disease and submit a written exemption from the teaching of 

reproductive health and disease instruction.  

 

To review curriculum materials, please call (850) 767-4653 to schedule an appointment. 


